Important Announcement

Madam/Sir,

We are extremely happy to announce that Cyber Security Centre of Execellence

and WEBEL have launched a course “CYBER SECURITY BASIC
CONCEPTS” on our own LMS platform.

This introductory course will give you an insight into the basic concepts of
cyber security required for protecting your personal as well as professional
digital life. This course will be FREE for National Cyber Security Awareness

Month (NCSAM) during entire October 2024. To avail the course, kindly visit
https://webel.academy/cscoe/ and register.

You are requested to kindly share it with your students/employees/communities
towards building a Cyber Safe Bengal - Cyber Safe India.

Thanking you with best regards,

Yours faithfully,

Member-Secretary,
Cyber Security Centre of Excellence &

Additional Secretary, IT&E Department.



